
UPCOMING EVENTS:FROM THE PRINCIPAL

NOVEMBER 
6th 6:00 PTO Meeting in the Library
9th 6:00 4th Grade/7:00 5th Grade Music 
               Program
10th 8:30 Veterans Assembly
17th Family Circles

23rd/24th Thanksgiving Break

DECEMBER
19th 4th Grade Durham Trip
20th  5th Grade Wax Museum
22nd Winter Assembly-Thank you PTO!

25th-Jan. 2nd Winter Break
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West Bay Families,

I’d like to start by thanking you for 
attending fall conferences this year.  
We had 100% attendance! You really 
do make West Bay an amazing 
school through the endless support 
you give to your children and our 
staff.  Thank you for being 
committed partners in creating the 
best possible educational 
environment for our children!  A 
huge thank you to everyone who 
helped with staff meals over 
conferences.  Everything was 
delicious!
Unfortunately, it’s getting colder, 
please send jackets, hats and gloves 
to school with your child.  We will 
walk outside and have recess unless 
real-feel temps are below 20 
degrees.  We will also be inside if it is 
snowing, rainy or icy.
We will celebrate Veterans Day at 
8:30 on Nov. 10th.  Family members 
are welcome to attend and we will 
have special seating to honor any 
family members who have served 
our country.
Please feel free to email or call the 
office with any questions or 
concerns.  

Jen Coltvet, West Bay Principal
jcoltvet@epsne.org

WEST BAY 
ELEMENTARY

          3220 South 188th Avenue  OMAHA, NEBRASKA  402-289-9045

EPS Staff Directories and Email Addresses
Parents - as a reminder, please always double check the 
email address of any staff member you are attempting to 
contact, as some email addresses include a number in them.  
If you are not sure of the correct address, you can find all 
addresses and email all staff members directly by clicking 
their name on the following "Staff Listing" page on our 
website:  

West Bay Elementary and Early 
Education Center

November 2017

mailto:jcoltvet@epsne.org
http://www.elkhornweb.org/westbay/teacher-sites/staff/
http://www.elkhornweb.org/westbay/teacher-sites/staff/


The Elkhorn Public School District is currently seeking teacher assistant/paraprofessionals in our early education, 
elementary, and secondary settings.  EPS is seeking caring and collaborative individuals with a desire to help 
students achieve. 

● Family friendly hours – follows the school day and calendar
● Competitive pay ($13.75/$14.25)
● Rewarding working environment 

Apply at www.elkhornweb.org  Employment: Support Staff Non-Certified: Teacher Assistant

          3220 South 188th Avenue  OMAHA, NEBRASKA  402-289-9045

          NOV 2017

Lunch/Recess Schedule
Kdg Lunch 11:00-11:20 Recess 11:25-11:40
First Lunch 11:15-11:35 Recess 11:40-11:55
Second Lunch 11:45-12:05 Recess 12:10-12:25
Third Lunch 11:30-11:50 Recess 11:55-12:10
Fourth Lunch 12:00-12:20 Recess 12:25-12:40
Fifth Lunch 12:15-12:35 Recess 12:40-12:55

OCTOBER ARTIST CHALLENGE WINNERS
Jett Kucks - First Grade
JoJo Anderson - Second Grade
Mya Bryant - Second Grade
Jordan Holmes - Third Grade
Sami Abdalla - Third Grade
Ayla Peterson - Third Grade
Sarah Caswell - Third Grade
Parker Christoffels - Fourth Grade
Perry Anderson - Fourth Grade
Auzlyn Anderson - Fourth Grade
Brandon Schneeberger - Fourth Grade
Xavier Oppliger - Fifth Grade
Lee Hanning - Fifth Grade A
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Sodexo LUNCH reminders!
Please stay updated on your child’s 
lunch balance through the Sodexo 
email alerts.  Mrs. Coltvet will call 
accounts with negative balances each 
day.  
Cost
Child lunch $2.50 
Adult lunch $3.85   
K-5 Breakfast $2.50   
Adult Breakfast $2.05

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE: 

West Bay Elementary 

http://www.elkhornweb.org
http://www.elkhornweb.org/westbay/


THANK YOU!
Thank you to the following volunteers for your help with our annual 
health screenings!  Your help was greatly appreciated!

Clara Tsai Stacey Mathis

Carie Kelsay Anupa Kamat

Slovenka Murray Katy Bode

Jennifer Baker Shelly Fisher

Jen Zurn Brooke Gruwell

Erin O’Mara Amy Schneeberger

Linda Deegan Stephanie Paulsen

Julie Maddott Jennifer Ackles

Kristi Cook Kara Weier

Pinar Thielen Rachel Norquist
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Media News from 
Mrs. Eby
A Huge Thank You to all of my Book Fair 
Volunteers who made the fair 
awesome for West Bay! Rebecca 
Gerrity and Liz Borkowski are my new 
Book Fair Planning Partners this year!  
These ladies worked very hard to make 
the fair special for our kids. I am so 
grateful for their help! The fair was a 
complete success!  

 

Rebecca Gerrity Liz Borkowski

Carlos Silvain Clara Tsai

Heidi Zaversnik Hava Meronk

Shelly Fisher Jen Houng

Falon Savage Katy Bode

Stacey Mathis VaKara Mayer Kerre

Danielle Murphy Patrick Acquizzino

Linda Deegan

West Bay students took 
home a total of  2,008 
books!  That equals 
approximately 361,584 
reading minutes!  
Thank you to all who 
participated.

With our All For Books 
Coin Drive West Bay 
collected $1,198.00!  
That amount was given 
to teachers to 
supplement their 
classroom libraries, 
and Scholastic 
matches that amount 
and donates to The 
Kids in Need 
Foundation and Kids in 
Distressed Situations.  
We heard that much of 
the money is being 
focused on the areas 
that suffered so much 
from the recent 
hurricanes.  You all 
made a big difference 
for many children!

Cynthia Lord, author of several picture and chapter books 
for children, will be visiting our school on Wednesday, 
November 14th.  Several of Ms. Lord’s books have been 
Golden Sower Nominees, including A Handful of Stars, 
which is on this year’s chapter book list.  Her book Rules 
was a Newbery Honor Book in 2007.  She has written a 
beginning chapter book series called “Shelter Pet Squad” 
and a picture book series called “Hot Rod Hamster”.      



WEST BAY PTO 
INFORMATION 

Stay Connected with West Bay’s PTO 
• Website: www.westbaypto.com  
• Facebook: West Bay PTO  
• Email: westbaypto@gmail.com 

President: Shagun Somasegaran 
Vice President: Katy Bode 
Treasurer: Stacey Mathis 
Secretary: Kate Parsons 
Community Liaison: Liz Borkowski 

 

 

NOVEMBER PTO MEETING 
Next Meeting: Monday, Nov. 6 @ 6:00pm

(Free daycare for all ages in the cafeteria!)
Topics to be discussed:
• Specialist Teachers Presentation (P.E., Music, Art)
• Vote on Purchase of Ice Machine & Umbrellas 

OSCAR’S FAMILY FUN NIGHT 
Tuesday, November 7th – Enjoy a night off cooking 
while supporting West Bay PTO!  Stop by Oscar’s on 
173rd & West Center between 5-9pm, tell the cashier 
you are with West Bay BEFORE you pay & 10% of 

the proceeds will be donated to PTO.
*Our October Chipotle Family Fun Night raised 

$507.08 for West Bay!  Thank You!
YEARBOOK

The Yearbook Committee needs your help in uploading 
photos for the 2017-2018 Yearbook!  Upload photos 

from your computer or phone. 
 Access www.RePlayit.com or the ReplayIt App, 

upload photos, & identify the names of the students in 
the photo.  Photos can also 

be emailed to westbayyearbook@gmail.com.  

We are inviting all West Bay students to enter their 
drawing in our Yearbook Cover Contest.  One winner 

will be selected to be displayed on the FRONT 
COVER of the yearbook.  The winner is voted and 

selected by the West Bay teachers and staff.  Entries 
not selected for the cover may be displayed as 

Honorable Mention inside the yearbook.
Entries are due by November 10th.

 Good luck! 

Don’t forget to order your yearbook if you haven’t 
already done so via the PTO website by clicking on 

"here" under the Yearbook heading on the home page.

HY-VEE RECEIPTS
Remember to keep turning in your Hy-Vee receipts to 

the 180th & Pacific Hy-Vee or West Bay School.

VOLUNTEER 
We are still searching for a Drop Off Assistant for 

Thursday mornings.  If you are able to help, please 
contact Liz Borkowski at blborkowski@hotmail.com.
There is also a need for a Copier Committee volunteer 
on Fridays from 2:00-3:00.  The volunteer will make 
copies and laminate for teachers.  Anyone interested 

can contact Katy Bode at katy.bode@gmail.com. 
BOOK FAIR RESULTS 

West Bay students took home a total of 2,008 books!  
That equals approximately 361,584 reading minutes!  

Thank you to all who participated & volunteered.
With our All For Books Coin Drive West Bay 

collected $1,198!  That amount was given to teachers 
to supplement their classroom libraries.  Scholastic 

matches that amount and donates to The Kids in Need 
Foundation and Kids in Distressed Situations.  A large 

portion of the money is being focused on the areas 
that suffered so much from the recent hurricanes.  
You all made a big difference for many children!

PTO EMAILS 
Have you been receiving PTO emails to stay 

connected with important events and information 
regarding West Bay?  If not, email 

westbaypto@gmail.com and request to be added to 
the West Bay email distribution list.

TAGG 
Don’t forget to TAGG your receipts after shopping or 

dining at participating businesses!  The PTO raised 
$158.75 last quarter due to tagged purchases.  

Download the free TAGG App today if you haven’t 
already to raise money in the simplest way possible.

WE ARE THANKFUL FOR YOU! 
It takes a village and West Bay School is a wonderful 

community of families.  THANK YOU to all the 
volunteers who donated their time or items to help 
make the Parent Teacher Conference Meals, Health 

Screenings & Book Fair a huge success!  We 
appreciate you ALL.
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mailto:katy.bode@gmail.com
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